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Tamagawa Awarded Boeing 777X Sensor Contract 
 

Iida City, Japan based Tamagawa Seiki Co., Ltd. has been selected by Boeing to supply the 777X angler 
sensor. This is Tamagawa’s second contract awarded by Boeing following the 2013 contract to supply the 737 
MAX Rotary Variable Differential Transformers Cluster. 
 
The 777 family is Boeing’s best seller in the wide body market with more than 1,200 airplanes delivered to 
airlines worldwide. The latest variant of the 777X is scheduled for entry into service in 2020 and has 
received more than 300 orders to date. The 777X will be the world’s largest and most fuel-efficient 
twin-engine airplane. 
 
This tier 1 contract with Boeing exhibits Tamagawa’s commitment to the company’s presence in the 
commercial aerospace system equipment market and the advancement of the aerospace industry within the 
Iida region. 

  

 

Boeing 777X 
 
■Company Profile 
 Company name: Tamagawa Seiki Co., Ltd. 
 Headquarters: 1879 Ohyasumi Iida City, Nagano Prefecture, 395-8515 
 President: Shigeo Seiki 
 Website: http://www.tamagawa-seiki.co.jp 
 
■For inquires about this press release, please contact to: 
 Marketing & Sales, Commercial Aircraft Group, Tamagawa Trading Co., Ltd. 

E-mail: tsc@tamagawa-seiki.com 
Tel:+81-265-21-1814 Fax:+81-265-56-4108 

Tel:0265-56-5421

